Pool Facility Rental Rules & Regulations

Pool rules are posted at each aquatic facility and are expected to be followed.
Glass is prohibited.
Diving board use is prohibited without prior permit authorization.

The need for Aquatic Staffing (pool manager, lifeguard, etc.) will be assessed
and assigned accordingly by AUHSD. Provided Staff are subject to fees.

All user groups are expected to check chemicals and fill out chemical log prior
to allowing their participants in the water. There are cabinets on the pool
deck where the logs and test kits can be found.

o If the chemicals need attention, please contact the pool operations
support number listed on the chemical log binder.

o If pool chemical reading states “Not safe for use” please contact the
pool operations support as well as facility rental representative. In these
cases, practice will need to be canceled to allow the pool operations staff
to make the necessary adjustments.

o Ifat Soda Agunatic Center: Users must check in with the attendant to get
the last chemical reading.

o Chemicals must be checked hourly.

User groups are to prepare the pool for the next renter coming in after them.

o Have the pool completely cleared of all equipment. If swimming is
tfollowing swimming, you may leave lane lines in. If polo is following
polo, you may leave cages in.

If you are the first user of the day, please be prepared to uncover the pool and
store the pool covers in the proper fashion with the covers over them.

If your group is the last user for the day, you must cover the pool unless
instructed otherwise by Facility Rental Representative.

No vehicles or trailers are allowed on the pool deck at any point for any
reason.

There must be at least one lifeguard certified individual on deck AT ALL
TIMES while participants are in the water. Facility Rental
Representative will be working on collecting certificates from user
groups.

User groups must check the calendars posted at each site to see what the schedule is.

Please note, there will be a surcharge to rent the pools during the months
November — February.

Please contact the Facility Rental Representative with any questions.



